WOMEN'S INTERNATIONAL MOTORCYCLE ASSOCIATION

WIMA Members Worldwide

Nuremberg, Germany, December 2015

Dear WIMA Members and Families, Friends and Supporters of WIMA
Dear WIMA Officials
Dear Ladies, dear ALL

HAPPY NEW YEAR and ALL THE BEST FOR 2016

2015 was another great and eventful year for WIMA International full of happiness.

| SIMPLY SAY THANK YOU

CLAUDIA FEHRER
President of WIMA
www.wimaworld.com

earlgrey28@gmx.de
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